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Mission Statement:  

To Love and to Lead 
 

The Mission of Heritage United Methodist Church 

is to Love God and people passionately and to Lead 

people into a passionate relationship with Jesus Christ. 

In Hospital: 

Becky Whitley (Mercy) 
 

At Home:  

Carolyn Bradford, Jan Katz, Bill Kelton, 

James Minor, Kimmy Nash, Gary Powell, 

Doris Ricks, Bonnie Sher, Maria Sullivan, 

Bill Thomas, Sandy Thompson, Mark 

Turner  
 

Assisted Living:   

Mary Coble (Crawford H&R) 

Mary Dempsey (Ashton Place) 

Sammye Gilbert (Alma Rehab) 

Lavita Middleton (Greenwood Retirement Center) 

Jean Sabatier (Crawford H&R) 

Connie Warren (VB H&R) 

Therese Zolk (Valley Springs H&R) 
 

In Sympathy:   

Gretchen Turner and Family in the death of 

her uncle, Paul Adair. 
 

Benny Adkins and Family in the death of his 

brother, Charlie Adkins. 
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The College of Prayer, March 8-9 
 

Year Two of the College of Prayer is finally here!  Signup TODAY at heritage.church. You 

don’t want to miss out on what God has planned! 
  

Each session of the College of Prayer will have an element of encountering God through 

extended, high worship, Spirit-led prayer, and anointed teaching. We hope you will join us 

as we focus on reviving a lifestyle of prayer by asking, “Lord, teach us to pray!” Whether you are just learning to pray 

that prayer or whether you have been praying it for years, you will walk away renewed and empowered.   

During this upcoming Module we will focus on "Lord, As Families, Teach Us to Pray!" This is for all Christians, single or 

married. This will be an incredible time of allowing God to heal our families and inviting His presence into the middle of 

our homes!   
 

We will hear powerful teaching from Rev. Jon Mitchell.  He has an amazing spirit, heart, and passion for the Kingdom of 

God and he desires to see lives ignited by the manifest presence of Christ.   

 

Come join churches from around the Western Arkansas River Valley who are joining together to see a move of 

God! 

  “LORD, AS FAMILIES, 
       TEACH US TO PRAY!” 

The Lenten Season is upon us! 
 

Next Wednesday, March 6th we will kickoff the season of Lent by joining with other Crawford 

County Methodist Churches for our annual ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICE at 7 pm in the Sanctuary.   
 

Lent is a season of the Christian Year where Christians focus on simple living, prayer, and fasting in 

order to grow closer to God.  It’s the forty days before Resurrection Sunday excluding Sundays.  

Lent is a great time to "repent" -- to return to God and re-focus our lives to be more in line with 

Jesus. It's a 40 day trial run in changing your lifestyle and letting God change your heart.  
 

For more information about Lent and fasting, brochures are available in the Great Hall. 
 

ɕ!ÌÌ "ÉÂÌÅ ÓÔÕÄÉÅÓȾÃÌÁÓÓÅÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÍÅÅÔ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÇÕÌÁÒ ÔÉÍÅ ÂÕÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÄÉÓÍÉÓÓ ÅÁÒÌÙ ÓÏ ÔÈÁÔ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄȢ   



BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS 

MINISTRY 
Do you enjoy blessing others?  

Then this ministry is for you! If you 
are interested, join LuAnn Donahou 

Thursday, March 7th at 2 pm in the 

Welcome Center. For more 

information, contact her at 208-

2065. 

MISSIONARY OFFERING 
If you have a birthday in March,  

you are invited to place an offering 

in our little white church on the 

c h a n c e l  r a i l  d u r i n g  t h e 

announcements this Sunday. 
*Currently, birthday offerings go to support the 

Rupp family ministering in East Asia and Jake 

Hawthorne ministering in Canada. 

PRAYER MEETING 
The River Valley Community Prayer 

meeting is Monday, March 4th from 

7-8 pm at Heritage. 

NEED A WORD? 
The Upper Room is a great source 

for a daily devotional. The March/

April issue is available in the Great 

Hall.  Available in large and small print. 

JOY SEEKERS  
Ladies, invite a friend and join us at 

11 am for lunch (Dutch treat) this 

Friday, March 8th at Colton’s 

Steakhouse in Van Buren.   If you 

have any questions call Vesta Everitt 

at 471-5476 or Alta Poppe at 471-

1780.  

BIRTHDAY LIST 
The March birthday list is available 

in the Great Hall. 

DAY OF PRAYER 
Heritage has partnered  with the 

S.O.S Community Prayer Center 

and 31 other churches in the River 

Valley in Unceasing Prayer! 

Prayer partners are needed for the 

1st Monday of each month. Sign up 

for a time of prayer by contacting 

the church office with your selected 

time. Your prayer time can be done 

anytime from home or 8-5 pm at 

the Center (contact Janalou Devers at 

474-2418 to schedule a time at the 

Center.) 

LOVE TO SERVE? 
Do you have a heart to serve God 

by serving others?  Contact Max 

Goins in the church office at 474-

6424 or mgoins@heritage.church 

about becoming a Chaplain at one 

of the areas hospitals. 

BAPTISM SUNDAY 

If you are interested in being 

baptized at church Sunday, March 

10th, please contact the church 

office at 474-6424. 

SINGLE’S FELLOWSHIP 
The Singles will meet Tuesday, 

March 5th in the Community Room  

at 6 pm to discuss their new 

study!  All are invited! If you need 

more information contact Stephanie 

Jones at 228-623-8748, Kara Grill at 

479-650-0714, or Amber Welbern 

at 479-462-2774. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Are you willing to spend time this 

spring and summer keeping the 

church flower beds planted, weeded 

and watered? Please contact the 

church office. 

WOW 
Between what was collected from 

the Her itage congregat ion, 

neighborhoods, and Harps stores, 

the Scouts donated 2,819 lbs. of 

food to give to the food pantry!  

Way to go, Scouts! 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED 
We are excited to announce 

Arrows International Dance 

Company will be joining us again 

Resurrection Sunday, April 21st.  It 

is not too early to be making 

housing preparations.  If you are 

interested in housing two or three 

dancers in your home, please 

c o n t a c t  B e c k i  K n e e l a n d 

(bkneeland@heritage.church.) The 

dancers will arrive Friday evening 

a n d  w i l l  l e a v e  S u n d a y 

afternoon.  The obligation of the 

host family will be to provide a 

small dinner on Friday evening, 

breakfast on Saturday morning, and 

a place to sleep for two 

nights.  Transportation to and from 

the church is provided.   

PASSOVER 
If you or your small group is 

interested in hosting a Passover 

Seder in your home please contact 

the church office before March 

31st. The church will provide 

matzah bread, divided Seder plates, 

a list of things you will need to fill 

the plate, and Seder liturgy.    

Psalm 96:1 

Go ahead - sing your new song to the Lord!  Let everyone in 

every language sing Him a new song. 
 

Singing is one of the most intimate and personal ways that we can praise the 
Lord and give Him the glory that He deserves.  If you (or someone that you 

know) has the desire to lift their voice to the Lord  along with others of like 

mind consider joining the Sanctuary Choir or the Praise Team.  You can 

reach Caleb at clester@heritage.church.  What a great way to both 

encourage the body of Christ through song and give honor to His name! 

SAVE THE DATE 
Children’s Camp at Pinecrest for 

children going into 3rd-6th grade is 

July 14-16. The cost is $75.  

 YOUTH (GRADES 9-12) 
Join us behind the church for a 

bonfire after the last session of 

College of Prayer on Saturday, 

March 9th (around 5 pm.) There will 

be hot dogs, smores, fun, and 

fellowship. Grab a friend and meet 

us there! 

YOUNG AT HEART 
55 or older? Join us for food and 

fellowship this Thursday, February 

28th from 6-8 pm in the Welcome 

Center.  *Bring a dish to share! 

SOCKS DONATIONS 
Taylor Teague and Lexi Miller are 

collecting new pairs of socks for a 

school service project.  The socks 

will be donated to the Heritage 

Clothes Closet. Donations can be 

dropped off at the church office. 

STAYCATION 
No plans for Spring 

Break?  We are having a 

S t a y c a t i o n  o n 

Wednesday, March 20th 

from 10 am - 4 pm.  We will stay at 

Heritage all day long, but where is 

our “vacation?” IT’S  A SURPRISE!  

Open to kids Kindergarten-5th 

grade.  Please register online at the 

Heritage Childrens Ministry 

FaceBook page or by clicking on the 

QR code. 

LEADERSHIP LESSONS 

FROM PAUL 
Men, join us on Tuesdays for Band 

of Brothers as we begin a new study 
of Paul’s farewell address to the 

Ephesian Elders in Acts. We meet 

in the Community Room at         

6:15 am. 

DISCIPLESHIP BIBLE 

SCHOOL 
Want fewer textbooks and more 

humans when studying the Bible? 
YWAM Ozarks is offering a 3-

month course of reading the scrip-

ture chronologically from Genesis 

to Revelations beginning April 1st.  

For more information, price and 

r e g i s t r a t i o n ,  g o  t o 

www.ywamozarks.org/dbs. 

HERITAGE SOFTBALL 
Interested in playing softball this 

Spring, men's or co-ed?  Contact 

M i k e  K n e e l a n d  a t 

mkneeland@vbsd.us. 

SUPPORTING GLORY GIRL 

FOUNDATION 
We are still collecting items to fill 

‘love totes’ that will be taken to 
Arkansas Children’s Hospital.  A list 

of items needed is in the office and 

Great Hall.  Items may be dropped 

off on the stage in the Fellowship 

Hall this week. 

FROM YOUR WORSHIP PASTOR’S HEART... 
Worship - giving or attributing worth or value, show reverence and adoration 
 

Relationship - the way in which two or more concepts, objects, or people are 

connected, or the state of being connected. 
 

Worship has less to do with "doing" as much as it has to do with relating and 

enjoying.  Glorifying God has less to do with a place or activity as much as it has to 

do with relating to and enjoying Him.  The theme of cultivating a relationship with 

Christ and allowing Him to cultivate a relationship with me has been the theme of 

2019 so far.  Confession time, I often get "doing things for Christ" confused with "spending time and building 

relationship with Christ", and I have a feeling that I am not alone in this confession.  Yes, doing is an aspect of our 

relationship with Christ, however, too often (at least in my life), it becomes the main thing.  This was the primary 

message the Lord spoke to me personally about at the College of Prayer (Ignite) conference, the theme of the 

weekend "Linger" conference and then hit home by Pastor Brian on Sunday Feb. 24.  A personal, deep relationship, 

investing time in the presence of Christ, being allowed to approach the creator of the universe as a Son, wow!  Even 

as I am writing this it jumps out at me how crazy it is that I have to be reminded to cultivate this relationship.  I 

mean, if I were approached by some of my favorite musical artists and they wanted me to spend time with them, I 

would practically trip over myself to make it happen (you can insert your own person here).  Yet I am invited by the 

King of the Universe, Creator of All, Savior of the World and yet often times I treat this relationship as one that is 

commonplace.  I am sitting here laughing at myself cause I am so simple and backwards!  This is not where it ends 

though, He is still calling me to relationship with Him!  In fact He promises that a humble and contrite heart He 

won't turn away.  His mercies for me are new every morning!  To make things even better He even provides the 

resources and the faith to be in relationship with Him!  There are some who have grasped this truth much better 

than myself and have words much more eloquent than I have, this is just a glimpse into my personal journey of 

growing more and more in love with my Savior every day!  I hope by sharing some of my journey and personal 

growth that it will glorify Christ who is molding me and shaping me into His own image, and maybe even encourage 

someone else in their walk with Christ.  In my weakness He is strong!   
 

Lord revive me, to more and more fall in love with You, exploring the depths of Your wonder and 

standing in awe of Your majesty, bring those things in me that have fallen asleep to life again! 
 

From my heart,  

Caleb Lester 
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